



Parent Newsletter

Summer Term 4 – Wednesday IIth May 2022

It has been a very busy week here at Mayfield. Well done to year 6 who have almost finished their SATS and well done to the rest of the school for keeping extra quiet during the morning sessions! One more day to go.

Many thanks to the PTA who are busy organising a Jubilee Celebration and the Summer Fayre, as well as the ongoing bake sales. The Foundation Stage are shortly to be benefitting from some new furniture and a general overhaul both inside and out, and we are very grateful to you all for supporting these activities so that our very youngest children can spend time in an improved environment.

We had a visit from Professor Anne Burke from Memorial University, Newfoundland, Canada on Monday and it was a pleasure to show her our school. She was most complimentary and particularly noted the beautiful flowerbeds – many thanks to Agnes our gardener.

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney

Make a Splash!	term? The hiring fee is £8 per half hour or £15 per hour (maximum I hour) before 6pm on a school day or £18 per hour after 6pm and at weekends. BUT in order to take advantage of this wonderful opportunity there must be at least two adults present who have both attended the resuscitation training at Mayfield in the current year. This year the training session is at 1.30pm on 24th May. Please contact the school office if you would like to book a place. We do have to pay for this training and so ask
D.L. C.L.	that all attendees contribute £10.
Bake Sale	The Y3 Bake Sale will be after school on Friday this week, in the KS1 playground. Each bake will be priced at 50p so please bring some pennies when you collect your child. All funds will go towards supplies or equipment for Year 3.
Are you moving away?	It is at this time of year that many families move away from Cambridge due to study timetables, university terms and such like. It would be especially useful to know if your family will NOT be here in September 2022.
	If you are planning on your family leaving Mayfield please do make sure that you contact the office and let us know. There is a very simple form which must be filled in so that the school records can be kept up to date. If you prefer you can email office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk for more details.
Parent Drop In	The Inclusion Team will be holding parent drop in sessions to discuss any concerns you may have regarding your child and their progress. The sessions are on Tuesday 24th May, 9 - I I am and Wednesday 25th May 3.30 - 4.30pm
	Please contact the school office office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk to book a 30 minutes slot.

Dates for the Diary		
Friday 13th May 2022	Y3 Bake Sale – afterschool KS1 playground	
Tuesday 24th May 2022	Swimming Pool/Resus Training for parents – info to	
	follow	
Thursday 26th May 2022	Jubilee Tea party – after school	

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme.

